
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

 

Monday, 15th July 2024                                                                                  SWS/ACD/2024-25/41

   

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating Van Mahotsav with great 

enthusiasm and dedication. As part of our celebration, we are organizing an Intra-Class Hindi 

Recitation Competition on Friday 20th July 2024. 

The child may choose any one theme from the following: 

   वन महोत्सव 

    पेड़ लगाओ पेड़ बचाओ 

 पर्ाावरण को बचाओ 

 शुद्ध पर्ाावरण स्वस्थ जीवन 

 Each recitation should be between 2-3 minutes 

 

The top three achievers from each house will  further be competing in the final round ,to  be held 

next week.  
 

We request you to encourage your child to participate actively in this competition. Your support and 

motivation play a crucial role in fostering a sense of environmental stewardship in our students. 

We look forward to your child's enthusiastic participation and a successful celebration of Van 

Mahotsav. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Warm regards 

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


